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Colin Aldworth 

 

My response applies only to the Radio 2 extra consultation. 

 

1. The BBC no longer provides a music based service for the over 55s, this will be partly 

addressed by Radio 2 extra. 

 

2. There are now only limited format restrictions on commercial radio, so the BBC should be 

free to make changes. 

 

3. The archive material needs to be broadcast whilst it is still of interest to a large number of 

listeners. 

 

My recommendation would be to let the BBC get on with this, as I am sure the Regulator has 

more important matters to consider. 

 


